
GFOA Member Alert | Want to comment on
the FDTA but not sure where to start?

In a previous member alert, GFOA noted key concepts presented in this first
stage of proposed regulations to implement the Financial Data Transparency
Act (FDTA). Many members have asked how and when to comment.
Comments are due by October 21, 2024 – and we have a few easy ways for
you to comment.
 
If you are interested in submitting comments, but not sure where to start, you
can do one of two things:
 

1. Download this template letter.
2. Personalize/respond to the yellow highlighted portions.
3. Submit your comments to this website: SEC.gov | Financial Data

Transparency Act Joint Data Standards
4. Visit our “Action Center”: Financial Data Transparency Act (FDTA)

Implementation
5. Note key points GFOA plans to highlight in our letter
6. Add your own comments in the “Message Body”
7. For Home Address, feel free to use your Work Address.
8. Click Send Message

 
GFOA will be submitting comments on behalf of our membership by the due
date of October 21, 2024.
 
It is important to note, that this Proposed Rule DOES NOT establish or
impose any new standards or data submission requirements on reporting
entities. Therefore, reporting entities should not take any actions to
implement any of the proposals (such as purchasing any technology,
licenses or software claiming to be “FDTA compliant"), as this Rule is not
final.
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